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Stolen vehicle recovered undamaged 
(KAIR)--A vehicle, stolen while parked at an Atchison residence, has been
recovered.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, the 2012 Dodge
Durango was located around 9:30 Tuesday morning in an alley in the 600 block of
Park Street.

It had been stolen sometime between 11:00 Saturday night and 8:45 Sunday
morning when parked in the 500 block of Riley Street.

According to Wilson, the vehicle was found to be undamaged.

No suspects are immediately named and the investigation is continuing.
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